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Monica Smith-Ashford - Docket No. 05-00238 

From: "Teresa Bitter1 ing" <teresab@earl ylennon.com> 
To: <monica.smith-ashford@state.tn.us> 
Date: 2/23/2006 12:39 PM 
Subject: Docket No. 05-00238 

By way of this email, we continn that IBFA would like to have the TRA transfer AFBl's Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity with customer base to IBFA in Docket No. 05-00238. 

Mr. Crocker wanted to send his apologies for not providing this information last week. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Bittcrling 
Legal Assistant to Patrick D. Crocker 
Early, Lennon, Crocker & Bartosiewicz, P.L.C. 
900 Co~nerica Building 
Kalamazoo, MI 49007 
Telephone: (269) 38 1-8844 
Facsimile: . (269) 38 1-8822 
E-mail : tprcs;~b(~~.~a~~I.ylcnno~l,.~~~ln 
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Confidential: This message and all contents contain information from the law firm of Early, 
Lennon, Crocker, & Bartosiewicz, PLC. which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise 
protected from disclosure under applicable law. The information is intended to be for the 
addressee only. I f  you are not the addressee, or if you have received this message in error, 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited I f  
you have received this message in error, please notify us irr~mediately by reply email or 
telephone (269 381-8844) and destroy the original message and all attacl-~ments without 
retaining any copies. Thank you. 


